
Open Records Information Provided By The Iowa Lottery In 

September 2023 
(On average, responses were provided within 3 calendar days.) 

 

On Sept. 5, NuPoint Funding LLC of Boca Raton, Fla., requested a list of annuity 
winners from Jan. 1, 2023, to present and any new or updated court orders for August 
2023. That same day, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested 
information. There was no charge for this request.  
 
On Sept. 15, J.G. Wentworth Co. of Chesterbrook, Pa., requested a list of annuity 
winners for the past 60 days and any new or updated court orders for the past 30 days. 
On Sept. 18, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested information. There 
was no charge for this request.  
 
On Sept. 20, The Economist publication in London, England, requested total monthly 
Iowa Lottery sales by retail location for the maximum time period in which the Iowa 
Lottery had sales figures available. On Sept. 26, the Iowa Lottery provided the 
requested information for the time period of December 2015 to August 2023. There was 
no charge for this request. 
 
  


